
What is a Time-Ticket? 
Beginning with Spring 2024 registration, the Office of the Registrar will be utilizing Time-Tickets to control students’ 
registration times. Time-Tickets give you access to register for courses beginning at a designated time.  
 

How is My Time-Ticket Determined? 
Time-Tickets are determined based off several criteria, including student level, earned credit hours, and various priority 
student attributes. You can view the Time-Ticket times posted under Registration Appointments on the Office of the Registrar 
webpage. 
 

What About Registration PINs? 
With the transition to Time-Tickets, students will no longer need a registration PIN to register for courses. Instead, 
undergraduate students will have a registration hold that is removed by their primary advisor. 
 

How Can I View My Time-Ticket? 
Your assigned Time-Ticket can be viewed in your Student Profile within the Cav Center by following the steps below. 

1) Access your Student Profile within the Cav Center. 
2) Within your Student Profile landing page, please be sure you have the correct term selected in the upper left-hand 

corner. For example, if you are looking for your Spring 2024 registration Time-Ticket, be sure you have Spring 2024 
selected. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
3) You can view your Time-Ticket under Registration Notices in the upper right-hand corner. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

View My Registration Time-Ticket 

https://www.walsh.edu/registrar/appointments.html
https://ssb9.walsh.edu/StudentSelfService/ssb/studentProfile

